
News of sponsored children 
 

 

This photo was taken on Monday 23rd Sept when we visited Chipata Basic School 

and met these ten children. They looked very happy to be there (not serious as in 

this photo!!), very smart in their uniforms and pleased to receive the letters and gifts 

you sent for them. CLinC made sure that all pupils received a gift to help them with 

their studies. 

The remaining three children are at 

separate schools and we visited these 

in turn. The only child we were unable 

to meet was Anderson Mukopamali. 

He had recently visited his village and 

been bitten by a snake. We hope he 

will soon be well enough to return to 

school. 

 

 

 

Thank you again for enabling these children to continue their education. 


